
Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 

School Council Notes 15.10.21 
 

Mrs Pinchin was very happy to introduce the Mayor – Mr Paul Fellows.  He had 

agreed to visit school council meetings when possible to listen to the children 

and increase their involvement in the wider community. 

 

Mr Fellows explained that he would like them to ask their classes for ideas of 

what they would like to see in Bourne.  He stated that it would be really good to 

have input from the younger members of Bourne and ensure that they played a 

part in what the council was involved in providing. 

 

Mrs Pinchin said that we would gather some ideas and then ask if Mr Fellows 

could return to a follow up meeting to collect these for his council meetings. 

 

Mrs Pinchin congratulated Imogen Southwood on becoming the Chair of School 

Council following her lovely letter of application. 

 

Mrs Pinchin returned to the task of collecting ideas for our new child friendly 

Safeguarding Policy.  Many classes had worked on this and these ideas will be 

given to Mrs Humphreys and a DRAFT Policy will be ready for us to show to 

classes for their opinion soon. 

 

Representatives had also been asked to bring forward ONE suggestion for a 

local charity that we could support this year.  We now have 3 suggestions that 

we can add to at the next meeting and select one by voting at the next meeting. 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL TASK 

If any classes have not completed their suggestions for the Mayor (things they 

feel need addressing in Bourne or new things they would like to see)  

OR  

not yet suggested a local charity, these will be discussed at the next meeting.  

 

 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON FRIDAY 12th NOVEMBER, 2021  

AT 2.15 P.M. IN THE MEZZ 

 

 


